Rice, Andrew

From: Bertron, Cara

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 10:35 AM

To: Rice, Andrew

Subject: FW: Objection to Case Number C14H-2018-0013
Attachments: Objection C14H-2018-0013 Birzer.jpg

Hi Andrew,

Can you post the attached online with any other citizen feedback received before 1 p.m.? It may require conversion to a
PDF.

Cara

Cara Bertron

Senior Planner / Deputy Historic Preservation Officer
City of Austin Planning and Zoning Department
(512) 974-1446 / cara.bertron@austintexas.gov

From: Brian Birzer

Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2018 8:39 PM

To: Bertron, Cara <Cara.Bertron@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Objection to Case Number C14H-2018-0013

Dear Cara Bertron,

I am writing to object to Case Number C14H-2018-0013, scheduled for Public Hearing on February 26, 2018 to
the Historic Land Commission.

Attached please find the form explaining the objection. | included the text below for your convenience:

| object to proposed Terrace Park Historic District because Pressler Street should not be included in this
proposal for the following reasons:

Only 4 of 22 homes are recommended as contributing.

The street lacks historic character or uniformity to the homes that you find in other legitimate Historic Districts

Allowing Pressler St to be part of Terrace Park Historic District is a misrepresentation that derogates the
credibility of other Historic Districts and the hard work of the HLC

Respectfully submitted,



Brian Birzer
Homeowner since 1995
807 Pressler St

Austin 78703





